
PUBLIC NOTICE
MARSHALL TOWNSHIP

At its regular meeting to be
held  on  Monday,  April  14,
2025,  at  7:00  p.m.,  at  the
Marshall  Township  Municipal
Office, 525 Pleasant Hill Road,
Wexford,  PA  15090,  the
Marshall  Township  Board  of
Supervisors will hold a public
hearing on, consider action on
and, if appropriate act upon,
an  application  for  an  inter-
municipal  liquor  license
transfer  filed  by  LSC
Pittsburgh, LLC to permit the
transfer of Restaurant Liquor
License No. R-2472/LID 69675
from City of  Pittsburgh to a
bar/restaurant located at 936
Sheraton  Drive,  Mars,  PA
16046  in  the  Township’s
Highway  Commercial  (HC)
District,  currently  designated
as Allegheny County Block/Lot
No. 2372-E-00015. A copy of
the  subject  application
material is on file and may be
examined by the public at the
Marshall  Township  Municipal
Office,  address  listed  above,
during the hours of 8:00 AM to
4:00  PM,  Monday  through
Friday. Interested members of
the public are invited to attend
and participate in the public
hearing

Sheryl Snyder, Twp.
Secretary


